
Dear reviewers,

Reviewer 1
Thank you for the comments made on my letter to the editor “Therapeutic drug monitoring in
inflammatory bowel disease: at the right time in the right place”. I took note of your
suggestion to add pediatric population as a special group for which proactive TDM makes
clinical impact (Paragraph 8).

Reviewer 2
Thank you
I hope you will find now my letter ready to print,

Sincerely,
Brindusa Truta


